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San Diego County Sheriff’s Department Statement on
California Attorney General’s Decision on

Rebecca Zahau’s case

We respect today's decision of the California Attorney General with regard
to their analysis of the Rebecca Zahau suicide in Coronado.

This investigation remains concluded.

The interminable allure of this tragedy by a small faction of the media only
prolongs the unspeakable loss shared by two families.

As with any of our investigations, should new information come forward,
we will carefully evaluate the material.
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The San Diego Sheriff’s Department is now also on Facebook, Twitter, Nixle and www.sdsheriff.net



